
“A Church You Can Call Home”
January 28, 2024

Temple Baptist

Pastors: Randy Barnes, Caleb Farmer, and Andrew Holloway

4555 Arena Road, Richland, WA 99352  (509) 627-4844

Office Hours: Tuesday – Thursday 9:00 a.m. – 4:30 p.m.
www.templebaptistrichland.com

E-Mail: templebaptistchurch@frontier.com

Greetings from the Broyles
Church Planting Missionaries to the Balkans

What an encouragement is the assurance that we have in our Savior 
Jesus Christ.  We have been purchased, born again, and washed in the 

blood of the Lamb. With this assurance we can enter into the new 
year boldly for the Cause of Christ!

As we look back over last year, there are countless times when our 
God showed himself faithful to our family.  Last March God gave us 
another little girl, Scarlett, and what a blessing she has been.  The 

Lord has allowed us to lead people to the Lord, including our daughter 
Audrey. 

This month we started Albanian language classes.  Both Paty and I 
have been enjoying speaking and studying the Albanian language. 

Some of our goals would be to arrive in Albania, rent and set up a 
house and continue language classes in Albania.  For this to happen 
please pray for the U.S. Government to process our documents more 
quickly.  Also, our greatest desire and prayer is to see souls come to 

the saving knowledge of Jesus Christ.  Our God is faithful, and we saw 
all throughout 2023 how He is able and will take care of us.  We are 

greatly looking forward to this year and all that God would have us do 
for Him.

We see the goodness of God through you in faithful prayers and 
financial support, for which we are go grateful for. 

mailto:templebaptistchurch@frontier.com


Sunday 4:00 pm   Choir Practice                         

                                             5:00 pm   Evening Worship Service                                                                                     
Wednesday                   10:00 am   Common Threads
    6:45 pm   Master Clubs (K4-6th grade)
                                          6:45 pm   Junior High/Senior High Youth Groups   
                                          7:00 pm   Adult Bible Study & Prayer
Thursday       7:00 pm   Impact Team

           

                                             
                              

        

            

                                     
                                                                 
                                   
                                

   

                                   
             

                                          
                                   

              
                          
                                                        
                                                               

AnnouncementsWelcome to Temple Baptist Church

Calendar of the Week

Nursery Today:  01/28/24 UPCOMING CALENDAR OF EVENTS

FEBRUARY
February 1st  Impact Team (7:00 p.m.)
February 13th    Board Meeting (6:30 p.m.)
February 16th    Senior Saints Lunch (11:30 a.m.)
February 16th    Young Married’s Dinner (6:00 p.m.)
February 22nd    Men’s Alliance  (6:30 p.m.)
February 23rd    Teen  Activity  (6:30 p.m.)

SS Brandie White
Laura Farmer

AM     Shelly Lynch (Babies)
Joanna Lettau (Babies)
Kelly Miller (Babies)
Abby Tucker (Toddlers)
Tanya Winschell (Toddlers)

PM Shona Erquiaga
Robin Baughman

Attention Youth Group – Upcoming Events
❑ Spring College Trip

   Any Highschool or College aged individuals that are 
interested, please speak with Pastor Caleb.
Anyone that would like to financially assist

  a young person in going, please speak with
 Pastor Caleb.

SAVE THE DATES 
▪ Women’s Bible Study         

➢ Tuesday Night Study starts on February 6th 
                   through March 26th. 

➢ Thursday Morning Study starts on February 8th 
                   through March 28th

If you have any questions, please contact Shelly Barnes.

▪ Ladies Retreat  (May 16th – 18th)

▪ Ministry Theology (1) Class  (April 3rd – 6th)

Nursery Next Week:  02/04/24

SS Brandie White
Stacy Thompson

AM      Renee Garrison (Babies)
Kari Hadley (Babies)
Abby Atkinson (Babies)
Leah Barnes (Toddlers)
Megan Beck (Toddlers)

PM Randy & Liz Dunn

VOLUNTEERS NEEDED
The Green Cleaning Team is in need of more volunteers.  
If you would like to help serve on this team, please speak 

to/or text Rich Dunn @509-205-1383

MARK YOUR CALENDARS FOR THE 
UPCOMING SUMMER EVENTS

➢ Teen Camp (June 25th – 28th)

➢ Junior Day Camp (July 8th – 12th)

➢ Vacation Bible School (August 5th – 9th)

Dear Brothers & Sisters in Christ,
Thank you so much for the $2,000 you sent in for us in 

November after our visit.  God used you to provide for several 
unexpected needs here in Florida.  The words “THANK YOU” 

don’t seem to communicate well enough our full gratitude for 
your generosity.  We appreciate that you remembered us, 

helped us out financially, and are especially thankful for the 
prayers that accompanied your gift.  We are finally almost 

settled into our new home in Florida eagerly awaiting the arrival 
of our baby girl due February 7th.  
Marco, Lydia and Baby Garibaldi
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